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Energy 

June 18,2009 

Ms. Alicia McDevitt Director 
Massachusetts Executive Office of Energy and Environmental Affairs MEPA Office 
I00 Cambridge Street, Suite 900 
Boston, MA 02 1 14 

Re: Algonquin Gas Transmission, LLC - HubLineIEast to West Project 
Notice of Project Change for Application No. 14118 

Dear Ms. McDevitt: 

Algonquin Gas Transmission, LLC ("Algonquin") is providing this letter to update you regarding 
the proposed HubLineIEast to West Project ("Project"). Algonquin has been involved in 
discussions with some of its customers who wanted to discuss revisions to the Project so that the 
proposed facilities are sized and timed to meet current market needs. These discussions have 
been completed and, due to customers reducing their volumes, the Project facilities have been 
significantly reduced and suspended in Massachusetts. Portions of the Project in Connecticut and 
New Jersey will remain and the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission will continue its review 
of the Project pursuant to the National Environmental Policy Act in Docket No. CP08-420-000. 

Based on these discussions, Algonquin hereby gives notice that it is officially withdrawing its 
Environmental Notification Form as filed with the Massachusetts Executive Office of Energy and 
Environmental Affairs MEPA Office. Algonquin is also withdrawing its applications and/or 
consultations with the Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection, Bureau of 
Wetlands and Waterways and Bureau of Waste Prevention; Office of Coastal Zone Management; 
and Natural Heritage & Endangered Species Program. 

If you have any questions regarding this information, please do not hesitate to contact me at 617- 
560-1417. 

Sincerely, 

Terrance Doyle 
Environmental Project Manager 

Cc: File 


